
Superintendent’s PIE Meeting

Thursday, January 4, 2024

11:00 a.m.

Remote Meeting

Superintendent Crozier opened the meeting at 11:01 a.m. and welcomed all who were present on

Zoom.

Updates included:

● Central Office is now moved into the new Fairbank Building. The move went very well without

much disruption to service during the transition.

● The SPS FY25 budget was approved by the Sudbury School Committee on December 22,

2023. Next steps include the Finance Committee's budget hearing followed by vote at the

annual Sudbury Town Meeting.

● Kickoff to Kindergarten is scheduled for Tuesday, January 30th at 7:00 p.m. This will be a

remote meeting and kindergarten teachers from each elementary school will be in attendance.

● A joint transition meeting between Sudbury Public Schools and Lincoln Public Schools will be

held for 8th grade Special Ed families transitioning to LSRHS on January 17th.

● Curtis and Loring Outdoor Space updates were provided.

Questions from participants included:

● Concerns regarding the Loring playground and the negative impacts on students not having

access to the full structure for a significant part of the year were shared.

● Multiple parents asked questions regarding SPS guidelines for homework. Concerns about

executive functioning skills, middle school readiness, and inconsistency amongst the

elementary schools was also shared.

Mr. Crozier ended the meeting at 11:30 a.m.

The next Superintendent PIE meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, February 1st at 11:00 a.m.


